
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Honorable Legislators, 

 

I am of the land, an agriculturalist who tries to make a living off the land, raising meat goats and 

using them to provide natural land management services.  There is nothing more sacred to me 

that the land of Kansas and the People who work that land to provide food for the world. 

 

We agriculturalists are the people most negatively affected when National Heritage areas 

(NHA’s) and trails or any other program such as EO 14008 are pushed down our throats.  We 

need HB 2476 to PROTECT those who feed the people and I believe that it is your duty to pass 

legislation that will protect our producers.  

 

Thank  you for your time and service.  

 

Mary Powell 

785-420-0472 

584 Rd 29A 

Longton KS 67352 


